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Dear familv.

We are excited to announce the next Marriage Course! The Marriage Course
is a great way to enhance any relationship, whether you are just getting
started, doing proactive maintenance, orin need of aboost. There are
seven sessions, and we will start on Friday, September 26 and will have a
session every Friday until November 7. We will start promptly at 6:30pm
and finish at approximately 8:30pm. The first half hour will be a time for
dining as a couple and eating a delicious, restaurant-quality meal. Therest
of the session goes back and forth between watching specially prepared
videos and discussing privately as a couple. You will not be asked to share



LIVII I ED:! Please cneck outtne viaeos peiow IT you would like to iearn more.
Gelo and Kazuyo Fleisher will be running the course.

Please feel free to share the Marriage Course with family and friends. It is a
great outreach tool and way to offer a valuable service to any couple you
may know.

If you are not planning to participate and would like to help support this
important ministry, there are ways to help out as well, such as helping with
the meals, offering childcare, and helping with cleaning. Please let us know
if youwould like to help in some way.

Sign Up Now
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